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1 July 2019 
 
 

Reading Festival in School on Thursday 4th July 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have arranged for children’s author Ross 
Montgomery to come into school on Thursday. 
 
Three other Liverpool schools will also come to our 
school to take part in this Reading Festival. 
 
If you would like to purchase one of the author’s books 
at a special price of £5 per book, then please complete 
and return the attached order form along with £5 (per 
book).  There is no obligation to buy. 
 
So that we can order the books before Thursday – it would be helpful if you 
could send in your order tomorrow. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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